
Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in June 

to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your apartment first 

thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you 

need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We hope that 

everyone is benefitting from this service.  

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be on June 16th 

at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask 

questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning 

at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held the first 

Thursday of each month. However, for June, Mass will be on Friday, 

June 5th at 11:00 a.m. in the front community area.  

Blood Pressure Screening June 8th 

Celtic Healthcare will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. on June 8th for 

their monthly blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to 

join us in the dining room to get your blood pressure checked and 

recorded for you. 

Take It To Town June 13th 

The Village will have volunteers for Carlinville’s annual “Take it to 

Town” event that is held every summer. The volunteers will be here 

to play games, including bingo, and spend time with our residents. 

They will be here from 1:30-4:00 p.m. so please take this opportunity 

to spend time with some amazing people! 
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Just Talk 

Mother’s Day Tea 
We would like to send a thank you to everyone that attended our 

Mother’s Day Tea this year. We had a great time with a delicious 

dessert and some fun games that had everyone laughing! We would 

also like to thank all of our families for sharing their loved ones with us, 

it really is our pleasure! We hope you enjoy some pictures from this 

day! 

Father’s Day Breakfast June 20th 

Please join us in celebrating Father’s Day on Saturday, June 20th. We 

will be hosting a breakfast buffet with scrambled eggs, pancakes, 

biscuits and gravy, bacon, danishes, and fresh fruit for all of our 

residents and their families starting at 7:00 a.m. and ending at 9:00 a.m. 

Please RSVP any guests to the front desk no later than Monday, June 

15th. Happy Father’s Day to all of our fathers at The Village! 

Take Charge of Your Health Workshop 

Macoupin County Health Department will be at The Village starting on 

June 23rd at 1:00 p.m. for a “Take Charge of Your Health” workshop.  

They will be discussing a lot of information regarding your health, 

doctors, and conditions. We hope that you can join us for this class, as 

it will be beneficial to everyone! 

Certified Nursing Assistant Week June 15th-19th 

C.N.A. Appreciation Week is nationally recognized the week of June 

15th-19th. Our C.N.A.s are Michelle Stilwell, Ariel Walden, Mandy 

Welte, Mandy Jackson, Anna Semar, Lauren Gillock, and Heidi 

Johnston. We would like to thank them for the awesome job that they 

all do for us and let them know that we appreciate all of their hard 

work and dedication.  

V I L L A G E  N E I G H B O R S  

Guest Meals 

The Village would like to remind everyone that when you are having a 

guest for a meal that it is very important to let us know in advance. We 

have been experiencing a large number of unaccounted for guests at 

mealtimes. We love having everyone here for lunch, but in order to 

properly prepare enough food, it is greatly appreciated if we know of 

any guests beforehand. You can always call in a guest, or let us know at 

the front desk. If you have any questions, please let us know! 


